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CELEBRATING 100 YEARS

FROM THE BOARDROOM
Board Meeting held 29" October 2020

1. FINANCE.
The Net Profit for the month of September 2020 was $74,361. The YTD Net Surplus is $443,588.

2. CLUB ELECTIONS

I would like to congratulate new Board Members Cam Gillespie (Vice Captain), Rob Cordaiy,
Abigail Gruzman and Vanessa Murphy on their election to the Board. Doug Mansfield received the
highest number of votes and retains his position. Thank you to retiring Board Members John Davison,
Dragan Mitrovic, Adam Lynn and Ross Kocass for their contribution over the past year.

3. CENTENARY CELEBRATIONS

The Australian Hickory Championships has been scheduled for Tuesday14 September 2021with the
Past and Present Presidents and Captains Day now scheduled for Tuesday 12 October 2021. The
organisation for the Pro-Am has commenced and we are currently discussing possible dates with the
PGA.

If anyone is interested in being a sponsor for the Centenary year please contact our General Manager,
Ben Russell

4. COVID RESTRICTIONS
Liquor & Gaming inspectors recently visited LRGC and advised that they will now be visiting on a
regular basis to enforce COVID restrictions. It is imperative that Members:
e Sign in digitally on entering the Clubhouse — even if you enter via the locker room or rear
entrance, you must proceed to reception to swipe your Member’s card.
e Remain seated unless moving to the bar, café or restrooms.
e No intermingling between groups.

5. MOVEMBER

This Saturday is our Movember Golf Day. Please donate on the day or if you would like to donate
earlier or through the month you can do so by going to http://movember.com/m/lrgc. Remember once
we hit the $6,000 target, I will be shaving my “Mo” off and keeping it off for a month.

6. GOOGLE REVIEW
This review was posted on google in the last week and highlights our very important role in the
community.

“Thank you Long Reef Golf Course

Your ongoing generosity and kindness to the RSL Narrabeen Homes for Heroes programme is now
legendary. Especially during this testing times of COVID19 Pandemic.

It has been privilege to play with a few of the lads and the result from being welcomed at LRGC has
been a very positive factor in their journey to full recovery.

Their mental wellbeing and self esteem has been strengthened and secured largely because of the
weekly golf game at LRGC.

There are returned Vets that at the RSL Village that owe you a dep 't of gratitude at times beyond
measure.

It has also been my honour to attend and witness your staff sensitivity and care in relating to these
Returned Veterans they are a credit to LRGC.


http://movember.com/m/lrgc

Again, we can't thank you enough for these past many years going above and beyond”.

Yours faithfully, James McFarlane.

Stay safe.

Stephen Twigg
President

Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to
provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at
its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy
considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document



